October 10, 2018

Mr. Frank Ferris
Mine Manager
New Horizon Mine
P.O. Box 628
Nucla, CO 81424

RE: New Horizon Mine, Permit No. C-1981-008
Ditch Reclamation — Moore Property

Dear Mr. Ferris:

I have spoken with your previously about reclaiming a ditch along the Adjacent Support Facility
Area on my property. The ditch that I would like to have reclaimed was Phase III released under
the approval of SL-19. I would like the ditch filled in, topsoiled, and seeded. This reclamation
activity will provide a considerable benefit to my property within the area that was Phase 111

released.

I, Michael Moore, provide this letter to Elk Ridge, to document my concurrence as the surface
landowner, that the ditch along the Adjacent Support Facility area on my property be reclaimed
per my request.

Sincerely,

%WW

Mishael Moore




